
Mark your calendars and join us for an 

evening of art, technology, music, and 

fellowship at the St. Ignatius Catholic School  

Spring Band and Choir Concert,  

Art and Technology Fair, and Open House  

on April 27th, 2017.  

Doors will open at 5:30pm for guests to enjoy the 

 Art and Technology projects created by the St. Ignatius 

students and to see the school and meet our staff. 

The concert will begin at 6:30pm in the  

St. Ignatius School Gym with performances by the  

St. Ignatius 5th-8th Grade Bands and Choir  

with special guests: the Kindergarten-4th Grade Students  

and members of the New Hope Praise Band. 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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